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Rolando I. Trevino
Vice President
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Gas Operations

December 28, 2012

Mr. Jeff Wiese
Associate Administrator for Pipeline Safety
Pipeline and Hazardous Material Safety Administration
United States Department of Transportation
1200 New Jersey Avenue SE
Room E22-330
Washington D.C. 20590

Re: Transmission Integrity Management Baseline Assessment Program Completion 
In Accordance With 49 CFR §192.921 (d)

Dear Mr. Wiese:

On December 17, 2012, PG&E completed its ten year integrity assessment plan for all 
high consequence area gas transmission pipelines (HCAs) as required by 49 CFR 
§192.921(d). These assessments encompassed approximately 935.5 miles (908 miles 
of PG&E pipeline and 27.5 miles of Standard Pacific Gas pipeline), identified in the 
Company’s 2004 baseline assessment plan.

-

Please feel free to contact me at (925) 974-4231 or RIT4@pge.com for any additional 
questions you may have regarding this notification.

fhcerely,

Rolando I. Trevino
Vice President, Public Safety and Asset Integrity

Bennie Barnes, PG&EGeneral Jack Hagan, CPUC 
Julie Halligan, CPUC 
Dennis Lee, CPUC 
Mike Robertson, CPUC 
Sunil Shori, CPUC

cc:
Redacted PG&E
Frances Yee, PG&E 
Jane Yura, PG&E
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